
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Iranian Minister of Electricity,
Discussing with Him the Ways of Cooperation between both Countries

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Tuesday,

November 11, 2014 at his office in Baghdad, the Iranian Minister of Electricity, Engineer Hamid

Chitchain. 

    During the meeting, they discussed the ways of cooperation between both countries in terms

of energy and electricity. For his part, his Eminence stressed the importance of resolving the

electricity issue which has been causing so much trouble to the Iraqi citizens.


